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Subject: Shepherd and the Lion 
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2009 8:48 AM 
From: Mark Kavanaugh <mkavanaugh@kvcc.me.edu> 
To: <Everyone> 
Conversation: Shepherd and the Lion 
Category: Junk 
 


 



 
Good Shepherd Food Bank and the Maine Lions 

 
The Lions of Maine are raising $151,000.00 to purchase a 
generator for the Good shepherd Food Bank. During any power 
outages the Bank could lose all their perishables in a matter of 
hours. Together, with Lions Club International Foundation, we are 
committed to raising matching funds to purchase this generator. 
LCIF will give us a grant for $75,000.00. We have to make up the 
difference. Eighty two clubs throughout the state are working on 
this endeavor. 
 
So when you see a fundraiser (such as the Second Annual Hunter’s 
Widow Basket Bingo to be held 10/31/09 at 10 AM at the 
Skowhegan Elks Lodge), donate, contribute, or  participate toward 
this worthy cause. 
 
So who said that Shepherds and Lions can work together!! 
 
Mark K. 

 


